
ASSL Manager’s Meeting July 10, 2025 
Attendees: Doc Watson, Bryan Ristau, Al Grosso, Keith Avary, Paul 

Kanzenbach (for Vince Schell), Tom Dury, Larry Mikla 
 

 

1.  With the heat this summer, should an upper limit be set a temperature 

where we will call the game? What is the source of the projected 

temperature? Do we use temperature or feels like? Suggest Bay News 9 and 

projected temperature be decided no later than 7 am on game day so the 

cancellation can be broadcast. 
 

A high temperature option was discussed.  Instead of an assigned 

number the following suggestion was agreed upon; 

If needed and agreed upon by both Managers, take a short 

break during the game to rehydrate 
 

2.  Certain individuals need to be imbued with the idea that the league is a 

fun league, and errors and mistakes are a part of it. It is a senior 

league. 
 

 

3. It is pleasing that the game pace has picked up. Thank you, managers. 
 

 

4.  It is too late to assign pool players. 
 

It is not too late to assign a pool player to a roster. 

 

 

5.   Players MUST go to their manager to voice their 

complaint. Pitchers can go to their own players for their opinions 

if it was a close call. 
 

6. Any new managerial candidates? 
 
Fall Season is September 2 through November 25.  Managers will be; 

 Vince (non-player) 

 Al Grosso (non-player) 

 Bryan Ristau 

 Keith Avary or Craig Lehmann 


